
 

 

TIME FOR YOUR SEASONAL FLU VACCINE 
 

The flu vaccine is recommended, now more than ever, for people age six months and older. 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, a rough flu season could cause serious issues 

for our communities, further reduce school attendance and stretch health care 

availability. 

 

 

Community Flu Vaccination Clinic 
Sept. 28 – Nov. 28, 2020 

Health Reach, 1705 SE Broadway Ave. 

Albert Lea  

 

Appointments are required through Patient Online Services or call 507-668-2121. 

For more information, visit https://www.mayoclinichealthsystem.org/influenza 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community healthcare organizations and local pharmacies are working 
together to ensure the flu vaccine is available to everyone, anywhere. 
Get your 2020 flu vaccine at one of these local sites: 
 

 Freeborn County Public Health, appointment required, call  507-377-5100 

 Hy-Vee Pharmacy, 2708 Bridge Ave., Albert Lea 

 Walgreens Pharmacy, 703 E Main Street, Albert Lea 

 Walmart Pharmacy, 1550 Blake Ave., Albert Lea 

  

https://www.mayoclinichealthsystem.org/patient-online-services
https://www.mayoclinichealthsystem.org/influenza

